
Good Evening, Kiser Families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week's Tiger 
Times linked here and available at on our Kiser website and Facebook.  Seventh grade 
students who are not up to date on their immunizations will be excluded from school 
beginning on Wednesday, September 25th.  These students brought a letter home with 
information about vaccination clinics.  All students will be taking the NWEA Assessments 
next week and should arrive at school on time with their devices fully charged.  We will be 
on an alternate schedule due to testing on Wednesday and Thursday.  Fall pictures will be 
taken on Friday, September 27th and students have brought home fliers with 
details.  Lastly, first quarter interim reports will be sent home with students next Thursday, 
September 26th.  Have a great evening and we will see you on Monday.  

https://secure.smore.com/n/gyrkw 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure.smore.com%2Fn%2Fgyrkw&data=05%7C02%7Cwasserc%40gcsnc.com%7Cb25d45bdee954d9703a008dcdb52222c%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638626393049616747%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qAAaUGKPjwncn0%2BGp6LbZQRbO%2FHYAXWHTEh5bj%2FoXIY%3D&reserved=0

